
 
WASHINGTON LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIP 

 
Submitted:   

No later than 5 PM on January 31 
 
The Washington Conference Program is operated by the National FFA Organization in 
cooperation with the U.S. Department of Education, Washington, D.C.  The conferences are 
designed to serve chapter FFA officers and advisors.  District officers are also eligible to 
participate.  State officers or students who will not be returning to high school in the fall are not 
eligible to participate.  Due to a limited number of spaces, students are not eligible to return for 
a second year. 
 
The function of the Washington Conference is to further develop leader confidence and skills.  
Officers and advisors will become personally acquainted with a National FFA Officer(s), gain 
appreciation for our nation’s great heritage, and participate in leadership and personal 
development workshops.  The workshops will be conducted by an outstanding and experienced 
staff. 
 
Special emphasis during the conferences will be placed on obtaining new ideas for chapter 
action including fund raising, public relations, community development, and the effective use of 
state and national FFA activities and services.  Participants will visit the National FFA Center, 
Mount Vernon, Arlington National Cemetery, historical monuments and their home district 
congressman on Capitol Hill. 
 
The number of WLC scholarships will vary each year depending on funding availability.  
Scholarships are funded by the Oregon FFA Alumni.  Applicants can only come from a chapter 
with a current alumni affiliate.   
 
The application will be completed via google forms.  Click here to submit your application:  
https://forms.gle/iacPcPEXKdFchGCL8 
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